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Message from Head of Sixth Form
“I am always very proud every year when the whole school
comes together from Year 7 to 13 alongside staff to take part in
the Sixth Form leader organised RAG week. It is incredible that 
whilst having fun students generously contribute to a local 
charity. Having raised thousands for the East Anglian Air 
Ambulance last year again we have seen a huge fundraising 
effort for St Martins homeless charity in Norwich. Thanks to 

everyone who took part or donated anything for the appeal, especially generous in 
these difficult financial times. Well done to everyone”.                                                                     

Mr Linnell – Head of Sixth Form

A fantastic Raising and Giving week 11th-15th March
The Sixth Form leaders led the organisation 
of our annual RAG week this year for their
chosen charity ST Martins (a Norwich based 
homeless charity). A variety of fundraising activities took 
Place and our initial fundraising raised £3450 for charity.
A huge thanks to anyone who contributed in any of the
events that ran or contributed to non-uniform day.

Coming soon at Taverham Sixth Form…  Wednesday 1 May-Wednesday 8 May Year 12 mock 
exams / Monday 13 - Friday 17 May Year 12 Work Experience week / Thursday 16 May RAG Colour Run 
at Langley Prep School / Friday 24 May Year 13 final day
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Pathways Careers event at 
City College
On 19 March Year 13 
students who are looking at 
careers or apprenticeships as 
their destinations attended 
the Norfolk Careers Fair at 
City College. A great 
opportunity to meet 
providers and ask questions 
to find possible future 
destinations. Well done to all 
who attended.

RAG Bake Off 2024
This year’s Bake Off event was incredible and the food produced was amazing. Some 
pictures here give an insight to the seventeen staff and student teams that worked 
so hard to produce amazing savoury and sweet food, all of which was sold off for 
charity afterwards. Thanks to everyone who took part.

WELL DONE to the members of 6T who won the Spring term inter form quiz with 179 points. A great 

collective effort to all involved.

Revision Conference and 
Trips
Other inspirational trips 
have taken place recently:
21 March: Y13 psychology 
revision conference at 
Dereham VI Form College
22 March: Globe 
Theatre/BBC trip for English 
and music students
25 March: London field trip 
for geography and HSC 
students


